\ A Joyful Journey — Celebrating More Than 50 Years of Sharing & Caring

Greetings!

As you might have suspected--no Jardineros meeting in April - nada, zilch, nope, not a chance,
no way, ain't happenin'.

| am so sorry to cancel another meeting but | have checked with our officers and it was
unanimous. We don't want to expose anyone to this virus.

If there was any question in my mind, Las Placitas Presbyterian Church has cancelled all
meetings through April 5th.

So stay home, read a book; great time to get your yard ready for spring. You can binge watch
whatever you want, bake cookies or start a diet, or (ICK!) clean house and catch up on laundry!

Just stay safe...

Karen Cox, President.
Jardineros de Placitas
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